
 

 

December 6, 2017 

 

Dear Class of 1958 United College Classmates, 

As 2017 draws to a close, we are reminded that 2018, just around the 

corner, is the year that marks the 60th anniversary of our graduation 

from our treasured alma mater, United College.  

You may remember that, in addition to Joe Martin and myself, the 

members of our 2008 Planning Team were Carol Runions and Cam 

Mackie. All four of us are looking forward to seeing all of you again. 

We plan to celebrate our 60th during Homecoming weekend. Steven 

Pataki, Alumni Development Coordinator at The University of Winnipeg, 

recently let me know that next year’s Homecoming will take place from 

Thursday, September 13 through to Sunday, September 16.  

I will write again early in the New Year and a reunion invitation package 

will be sent out soon after.  This package will outline the various events 

that we will have the opportunity to participate in.  For now, please 

make note of the dates of our reunion and start making plans to join us. 

Sincerely, 

Carol (Bennett) Davis 

 


